INTERNATIONAL EASTERN STAR TEMPLE

Washington, D. C., October 1, 1935
Dear Members of the Eastern Star:

Our dream is about to be realized, The International Eastern Star Temple has become a reality, has taken on form,
and “'is a thing of beauty’ to be “a joy forever”. :

The enclosed excerpts from The Washington Post of Saturday, September 14, 1935, tell the story and the pictures
on this announcement show something of the magnificent mansion which your Temple Committee has purchased under the
terms of the Resolution adopted at the Triennial Assembly in Tampa, which gave them the authority.

The Plan is now well under way and we ask your cooperation in securing funds to properly maintain this Temple
befitting the high standards set by our Order. In the past we have been delayed in securing funds because we had
nothing to show. Now there is something to not only visualize but to see, and to see is to make one feel a great pride
in being a part builder and part owner in such a fine undertaking. We are being complimented on every hand for our
foresight and good fortune in securing one of the most outstanding buildings erected in the United States.

It is now the desire of those in charge to renovate, put in order, make the necessary changes, furnish suitably,
and dedicate this Temple before the next Triennial Assembly in September 1937.  This will take the whole-hearted and
concerted effort of every loyal member.

Will you not assist our Most Worthy Grand Matron and Patron, and the Temple Committee to carry out this worth
while and long cherished Temple Plan?

FRANCES HAUN,
Most Worthy Grand Matron

MINNIE E. KEYES, WILLIAM A. DUVALL,
Right Worthy Grand Secretary Most Worthy Grand Patron




